
NOTICE 

 

Tender no. RIM04-IFM-2025/26 

RECONFIGURATION AND REPAIRS TO THE NELSON MANDELA GATEWAY BUILDING 

Dear prospective bidders 

 

Please note that the date of the compulsory site briefing has changed to 25 June 2025 
at 11h00, instead of 24 June 2024 as previously indicated in the tender document. The 
venue remains unchanged. 

 

 

 


